
Pima High School is seeking it’s next Head Girls Basketball Coach to assume 
his/her duties with the 2017-2018 Season.  The coach's primary responsibility will 
be to coach the varsity team and oversee the entire girls basketball program.  All 
applicants must pass or be capable of passing all NFHS and AIA courses 
needed to become fully certified as a Arizona High School head Coach.   
Preference will be given to Certified Teachers in the Pima School District.  This 
position is open until filled.  If interested, please send a completed application, 
resume and letter of interest to Jenny Taylor at jtaylor@pima.k12.az.us.  The 
position will remain open until filled.   
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